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New Leadership Team for

Missouri Beef Industry Council

Columbia, MO (AgNewsWire) A cattle producer and radio broadcaster from northwest Missouri is the new chairman of the Missouri Beef Industry Council, which administers the $1 per head beef checkoff in the state.  Andrew McCrea of Maysville has served on the board for five years and was elected to serve as the chairman at the October 19 board meeting in Kansas City. 

“It’s wonderful to be chairman of a group that has done so much, not only in the past year but in the past years and I think is really headed in a positive direction.”

As a farmer and rancher and a four-time “Oscar in Agriculture” winning radio broadcaster for his daily radio show, The American Countryside, McCrea sees communication as a major priority for the beef industry.

“I think we continue to use the mediums we have, but also look at any other new mediums that are coming along to reach people not only in the country, but in the cities to be able to continue to communicate that story of beef.”
McCrea notes that beef checkoff dollars from Missouri are used to educate consumers on a national and even international level.

David Dick of Sedalia, who concluded his term as MBIC chairman at the October board meeting, says Missouri is one of the most important beef cattle producing states in the country, ranking second in the number of beef cows with over 2.1 million.

“We’ve seen our national involvement grow and I think that brings our producers’ voices to the table at a different level than it has been in a long time.”

Both McCrea and Dick serve on national level boards and committees, along with several other Missouri producers.  

James Rickman of Stockton is the new vice chairman for the MBIC.  The rest of the MBIC board includes David “Blue” Geier of California, Jim Freeman of Salem, Jay Stahl of Lamar, Andy Cloud of Carthage, John Browning of Palmyra, Kevin Frankenbach of Hannibal, Leon James of Hurdland, Gerald Campbell of Licking, Pat Wood of LaMonte, John Browning of Palmyra, and Howard Hardeke of Bolivar.  The MBIC executive director is John Kleiboeker of California, a former board member.  

The 13 member MBIC board of directors works in a coordinated effort with other states and the Cattlemen’s Beef Board on the national level to fund beef promotion and research efforts.  For more information, visit www.mobeef.org.

###
The Beef Checkoff Program was established as part of the 1985 Farm Bill. The checkoff assesses $1 per head on the sale of live domestic and imported cattle, in addition to a comparable assessment on imported beef and beef products. States retain up to 50 cents on the dollar and forward the other 50 cents per head to the Cattlemen's Beef Board, which administers the national checkoff program, subject to USDA approval.
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